
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #172                                     Tuesday, May 27, 2025 
 
Locker Clean Out: Seniors must clean their lockers by today, May 27, and underclassmen by Thursday, June 5. Leave the door open 
with the padlock locked on the hasp. If the lock is still facing backwards and the student DID NOT use their locker – they do not 
need to open the locker. There will be a $6.50 fee for missing locks. This will be added to the student debt list. Seniors will need to 
pay all debts prior to graduation. 
 
Attention all students taking PFL over the summer.  There will be a brief orientation meeting on Friday June 6th at 7:30am in room 
173.  Information and expectations for the course will be explained during this meeting.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. Burkhart. 
 
Attention any student planning on taking AP Biology or IB Biology next year, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 for your textbook 
and summer assignment!  
 
Attention students taking IB History, IB Chemistry, or IB English. A meeting for summer assignments for all three courses will be 
held on Wednesday, May 28 immediately after school in room 229. Please plan to attend. See Mrs. Sweeney with any questions. 
 
ATTENTION IB Spanish students - If you are taking IB Spanish 1 next year, Sr. Spadaro will be having a short meeting on Thursday 
May 29 at 2:35 pm to explain your mandatory summer assignment. Please report to Señor Spadaro’s room 208 and bring your iPad 
to the meeting. 
 
Attention Students: Class Officer elections will occur this Wednesday, May 28th. Voting will occur via link on your Class Schoology 
Page. Voting will open at 7:30am and close at the end of 3rd period.  
 
Get ready for some sweet fun! Best Buddies is hosting its first event on Friday, May 30th right after school in the cafeteria. We will 
be decorating cookies and having a great time! The fun lasts until 4:30 PM, make sure you don’t miss out! 
 
Are you in need of a good fiesta? Join Cultura Viva to celebrate new leadership positions and a sneak peak into exciting future 
events. The celebration will be held in room 224 from 3:00-4:00 pm on Wednesday, May 28th.  There will be music, light snacks, and 
fun games! 
 
The Interact Club is welcoming new members for the 2025-2026 school year. If you enjoy community service and want to be a part 
of a fun organization committed to giving back to our school and community – join Interact! See Mr. K. Kantz in room 031 for more 
information and an application. 
 
Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall 2025 season please 
provide your name, grade level and contact information to Coach Stover at kstover@hershey.k12.pa.us. Those who ran on last year’s 
team do not need to reach out to Coach Stover at this time unless your contact information from last season has changed.  
 
Attention all rising 5th - 12th graders interested in playing Manheim Township ice hockey next season. The Manheim Township Ice 
Hockey Club will hold a Parent Information Session on Thursday, May 29th at 7 pm for all MT students that are interested in playing 
during the 2025-2026 hockey season. The meeting will be located in a conference room at the Homewood Suites Lancaster, 200 
Granite Run Dr., Lancaster. Please email mticehockey@gmail.com with any questions. 
 

 
 
 

TODAY’S SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vblax PIAA D3 Finals A Central York 5:00  3:15 
Vglax PIAA D3 Finals H MTHS Stadium 7:00   
Vgsoft PIAA D3 Semifinal (If 

needed) 
A TBA TBA TBA TBA 

 
 
 


